
From: AGO - Info <AGO.Info@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2024 4:32 PM 
To: govrecords@ccsglobaltech.com 
Subject: RE: Webform submission from: Public Records Request Form 
 
Good afternoon, 
Thank you for contacting the Attorney General’s Office. We have no responsive records and recommend 
that you submit the request to the agency with whom the contract was entered. 
 
Best wishes, 
The Attorney General’s Office 
 

 


